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“This volume is an exuberant account of the ways in which female
agencies and subjectivities in visual culture have expanded and
multiplied through digital technology and globalization. It is an
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invaluable contribution to contemporary discussions in film and
television studies, as well as feminist theory and practice.” -Süheyla
Schroeder, Berlin International University of Applied Sciences, Germany
This volume provides an overview of the landscape of mediated female
agencies and subjectivities in the last decade. In three sections, the
book covers the films of women directors, television shows featuring
women in lead roles, and the representational struggles of women in
cultural context, with a special focus on changes in the transformative
power of narratives and images across genres and platforms. This
collection derives from the editors’ multi-year experiences as scholars
and practitioners in the field of film and television. It is an effort that
aims to describe and understand female agencies and subjectivities
across screen narratives, gather scholars from around the world to
generate timely discussions, and inspire fellow researchers and
practitioners of film and television. Digdem Sezen is a lecturer at
Teesside University, School of Computing, Engineering and Digital
Technologies, Department of Communications, Media and Arts, UK. She
holds a Ph.D. from Istanbul University, Turkey. Feride Çiçekolu holds a
Ph.D. in architecture from University of Pennsylvania, USA. Her stint in
prison during the military junta of 1980 in Turkey was the inspiration
for her first novella, which she later adapted to screen and used as a
springboard to build a second academic career in film. Asl Tunç is a
professor of media studies and communication in the Department of
Media at Istanbul Bilgi University, Turkey. She holds a Ph.D. in media
and communications from Temple University, USA. Ebru Thwaites Diken
is an assistant professor in the Department of Film and Television at
stanbul Bilgi University, Turkey. She holds a a PhD in Sociology from
Lancaster University, UK.


